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This sounds like a waste of money and making Oregon's already big government to 

big. We don't need another task force or a statewide funding authority. To state the 

obvious solution. Give law enforcement more funding with the already massive 

revenue Oregon brings in and let the police do their jobs and back them up when 

they due. each count and city should already know what they need for public safety is 

and also this is too broad of a term: it needs to have a detailed list of what is 

considered public safety. 

 


